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The following is a translation of -a letter addressed to the
Deputy Premier and Minister of International Affairs, Immigration
and Cultural Communities of Quebec, Bernard Landry, from Foreign
Affairs Minister André Ouellet. This letter, sent today to

Mr . Landry, follows his public comments and letter to Mr . Ouellet
concerning a speech by Grand Chief of the Quebec Cree Matthew
Coon-Come to a recent conference of the American Association of
Quebec Studies, in Washington .
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